
Collecting for the Foodbank. 

We collect for the Trussell Trust Foodbank in October—for Harvest and during Lent 

each year.  

The children know how important it is to help others—not only across the world 

but in our own communities too.  

We are living in solidarity with others and making links to Fratelli Tutti.  


